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I VERY STRONGLY URGE you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD1242, An 
Act to Incentivize the Construction of Solar Carport Canopies and Solar Chargers at 
Highway Picnic Areas.  Beyond the fact that this will cost several million dollars we 
don't have, it is an idea that won't work well.  First, we have many, many days 
without enough solar energy that this would fail. Second, there isn't enough energy 
coming from these solar panels to charge a car to travel any distance at all.  It would 
take days to do that, not minutes.  Thirdly, where will these places go?  On 295, they 
would have to build a complete area, taking houses and woods, to put these in.  Trees 
give us oxygen. It seems crazy to cut down an oxygen generator for a limited solar 
collector.  It would be cheaper and possibly more productive to put the solar panel on 
the car itself for perpetual solar energy collection.  Although it still won't collect 
enough to drive a vehicle.  Especially on snowy, rainy or overcast days.  We have a 
lot of them in Maine.  Please I URGE YOU to vote OUGHT NIT TO PASS on LD 
1242.  Thank you!


